
 

For Local 8 Members at Solid Ground 
December 19, 2023 

   

We Say Yes! 
 
Our Tentative Agreement passed by a majority vote. Huge thank you to our Bargaining 
Team -  Bela Sanchez and David Olivera, for their hard work.  
 
Our previous update incorrectly said that no one would get less than a 3% annual 
increase in 2024 as a result of this Tentative Agreement. It turns out there are sixteen 
staff members who will receive under 3%, ranging from 2.19% to 2.92%. Our Union 
Representative will reach out to those individuals and let them know what to expect in 
the coming year.  
 
Our wage increases for 2024 will be effective the first full pay period in January.  
Happy Holidays! 
 
 
Questions? Contact Union Representative Phoebe Feldsher at 
phoebe@opeiu8.org or by calling 206-441-8880 x119. 

 

mailto:phoebe@opeiu8.org


  

 


